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Should we hit “send”?
• The chairs, believing the WG has consensus that the 

remaining WG drafts should be approved and published 
as Standard Track RFCs, hereby recommend the IESG 
consider and approve these WG drafts as Proposed 
Standards, replacing the existing LDAP technical 
specification (RFC 3377).

• The chairs recommend that, upon IESG approval of the 
above drafts, conclude the LDAPBIS WG.  The chairs 
recommends the LDAPBIS mailing list remain open for 
subsequent discussion of implementation reports 
necessary to achieve Draft Standard status.



Directory Directorate @ IETF#65

• The Directory Directorate will request a 
room for purposes of holding an open 
meeting to discuss on-going and future 
directory standards work.  Discussion of 
this topic should take place on the 
ldapext@ietf.org list.



LDAPBIS Wake

• Yaletown Brewing Company
– 1111 Mainland Street
– 19:45 - ??


